
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nairobi, 4th February, 2016 

 

 

Emergency Grant Aid in response to the damage by El Niño phenomenon in Kenya 

 

1. On 29th January, the Government of Japan decided to extend Emergency Grant Aid of 6.3 

million US dollars through the United Nations World Food Programme (WFP) in response 

to the damage by El Niño phenomenon in East Africa. Among this aid package, 0.3 million 

US dollars are allocated for the project in Kenya.    

 

2. This emergency grant aid is to provide food support programme to people affected or 

displaced by the floods in Garissa and Tana River Counties in Kenya.   

 

(END) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Embassy of Japan in Kenya 

Contact  Mr. Yuki YOSHIDA, Economic Cooperation Section 
P.O. Box 60202-00200 Nairobi, Kenya 
Tel: +254-20-2898000, Email: yuki.yoshida-2@mofa.go.jp 

 

 


